
  

 For the furniture fair in Cologne our showroom is open.
  Guest Post: We are looking forward to welcome you! 
The following article is a MÖBELMARKT-guest post. Form, style and content are the sole responsibility of our guest author 3C-
Export-Team. The opinion published here may therefore differ from the opinion of the editors or the publisher.
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Guest Post

  
 

 

From 14 – 20 January 2019, the International Interior Event IMM Cologne takes place.
For you, we open our showroom in Rheda- Wiedenbrück during this period.
If you are interested to visit us, please get in contact with our export team.

We are looking forward to welcome you!

email: export@3c-gruppe.de

fon: +49 5242 93 09 310

https://www.german-furniture-brands.com/article/id-3c-holding-gmbh-we-are-looking-forward-to-welcome-you?#authorinfo
https://www.german-furniture-brands.com/article/id-3c-holding-gmbh-we-are-looking-forward-to-welcome-you?#authorinfo
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